
From: Licensing <licensing@eastriding.gov.uk> 
Date: Wed, 29 May 2024, 10:24 
Subject: Re: I am sharing 'GAMBLING - Renew Non-Commercial Society - 
GRR581591892' with you 
To: kerri dawson <kerridawson71@gmail.com> 

Dear Kerri,  

I can confirm you have renewed. This license is next due for renewal on the 6/3/25 

Kind Regards, 

Licensing Team 

Health, Safety and Licensing Team 

www.eastriding.gov.uk 

 

 

From: kerri dawson <kerridawson71@gmail.com> 
Sent: 26 May 2024 7:42 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@eastriding.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: I am sharing 'GAMBLING - Renew Non-Commercial Society - GRR581591892' with you  

Hi  

Can you confirm we have a renewed lotter license as per the attached. It has been paid 
for. I just wondered if we should receive a certificate or confirmation of it for our files. 

Thank you. 

Regards 

Kerri Dawson 

Blue light weekend  
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